
We would like to invite you and your child 

to our annual Meet Your Teacher Night 
 

Date: Thursday, August 16 

Time: 6:00-7:15 
 

 

This is an excellent time for you and your child to come 

in, see her/his classroom and meet the teachers. Please 

stop by the office that night to see if you are missing any 

papers from your child’s file. We hope to see everyone 

there! 

**Please feel free to bring your school supplies** 

The first day of school is August 20 

 

 


